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PUBLIC CONSULTATION  

ON DRAFT 600 MHz AND 800MHz BAND PLANS 

 

In accordance with sections 219 and 229 of the National Information and 

Communications Technology Act, 2009 (“the Act”), NICTA advises the industry and 

interested parties of its intention to undertake a public consultation on the Draft 600 

MHz Spectrum Band Plan and Revised Draft 800MHz Spectrum Band Plan. 

The Draft Band Plans proposes the use of the 600MHz and 800MHz radiofrequency 

spectrum for mobile telecommunication services in Papua New Guinea to support the 

Government Digital Transformation Policy. 

Copies of the draft documents can be obtained from the NICTA Head Office located 

on Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port Moresby, regional offices in Lae, Kokopo and Mt 

Hagen or downloaded from the NICTA website – www.nicta.gov.pg.  

NICTA invites stakeholders and interested parties to consider and comment on the 

consultation documents. All written submissions should be emailed to 

consultation.spectrum@nicta.gov.pg or hand delivered to NICTA Head Office. 

The closing date for written comments is Friday 29th December 2023. Procedural 

information on submission to NICTA is set out in the Guidelines on the submission of 

written comments and Public Inquiries which are also available at NICTA’s Public 

Register. 

For further information, contact Mr. Steven Anda, Manager Resource Planning on 

telephone 3033200 or email:  sanda@nicta.gov.pg 
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